
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15 November 2019 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Illness 
 
Please help us to limit the spread of infection by keeping children at home if they are unwell and for a period of 24 hours 
following sickness. 
 
Craft Fair 
 
My sincere thanks to the members of our committed PTA for organising such a wonderful Christmas Craft Fair last night.  
We had over 700 in attendance!  The atmosphere was wonderful and so many people commented on how enjoyable the 
evening was.  Thanks too to my colleagues who supported the evening in many roles.  We will let you know in due course 
the amount raised although I prefer to rate the success of the night by the community spirit which prevailed.  A truly lovely 
start to the Christmas season! 
 
Open Evening 
 
Please note that if you have a child due to commence Primary 1 in September 2020 you may like to come along to our Open 
Evening which will be held on Tuesday 10 December from 5.30 pm until 7.00 pm. 
 
Rights Respecting Schools 
 
I am pleased to inform you that school has been awarded the Silver Level as a Rights Respecting School.  This is a wonderful 
achievement.  The UNICEF assessor was most impressed by school’s efforts across all areas of school life.  As always the 
pupils shone in providing their tour of school.  I would like to express my thanks to Mrs Larmour who has led the initiative 
for the last four years.   
 
Friends of the Cancer Centre 
 
As Christmas is approaching, we would like to give parents the opportunity, as in previous years, to make a small donation 
to our Christmas Charity rather than buying gifts for staff in school. 
 
Our chosen charity will be ‘Friends of the Cancer Centre’.  There will be a post box available in our school foyer throughout 
December into which the children may, if they wish, post a donation. 
 
 
The children are working hard in preparation for their Christmas Productions and Carol Services.  We are very much looking 
forward to having you join us for their performances. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
 

G T Cherry 
Principal 


